
April 24, 2024 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

On Wednesday, May 1, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. in Room 2128 of the Rayburn House Office 
Building, the Subcommittee on Financial Institutions and Monetary Policy of the Committee on 
Financial Services will hold a hearing titled “Merger Policies of the Federal Banking Agencies.” 
Witnesses will testify by invitation only. 

If you have any questions concerning this hearing, please contact Brighton Haslett or Jeff Wrase 
at 202-225-7502. 

By Direction of the Chairman 


